
Central East Transfer Out (CETO) Transmission Project
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES IN YOUR AREA
November 2023 to August 2024

Upcoming construction and vegetation management activities
The activities may include: 
• geotechnical and environmental surveys
• right-of-way preparation
• brushing, clearing, and access preparation
• vegetation management
• ongoing reclamation of the lands on which we are working
• weed control

All work will take place on lands where AltaLink has:

• acquired a right-of-way agreement or a right-of-entry order
• received municipal approval to work within road allowance

Depending on where you are in relation to the project, you may 
see or hear:

• noise and construction crews
• ongoing tree and vegetation clearing, including logging

equipment and trucks

Vegetation management work will continue as needed as the 
project progresses. Before removal, all vegetation will be field-
verified by our crews. Vegetation will be cleared and processed by 
cutting, hauling, chipping, mulching, burning, and other ways. 

When vegetation burnings occur, they will be highly controlled 
during safe conditions and follow strict safety protocols. Smoke 
may be visible in the area. Applicable burn permits will be in place 
and we will notify counties and local officials. 

You are receiving this notice because we want to provide you with an update about planned activities in your area for 
the Central East Transfer Out (CETO) Transmission Project. Pre-construction and vegetation management will begin at 
the end of November 2023 and continue through August 2024. These activities are being completed in preparation for 
constructing the new CETO transmission line, which will start in Fall 2024.

Vegetation management
Vegetation management ensures we can safely complete our construction activities and operate our 
transmission lines. It allows us to maintain a safe distance to avoid a tree making contact with a line, which can 
interrupt power and even cause a fire.



Follow us for construction updates:Please contact us for more information:
1-877-267-1453 or stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca
www.altalink.ca/projects

Project background
The construction of this project is staged to align with certain generation milestones, and we are starting stage 1. ATCO 
Electric also has a portion of the project in its service area. You may receive information from ATCO Electric if their 
portion of the approved project is near you.

Stage 1 involves building a new double circuit 240 kilovolt transmission line and installing new equipment at the Gaetz 
Substation. AltaLink’s new transmission line will be between AltaLink’s existing Gaetz Substation and ATCO Electric’s 
approved transmission line.

Traffic accommodations
There may be intermittent speed reductions and lane closures on nearby township roads and range roads to 
accommodate our activities. Minimal traffic accommodations may be required on Highway 11.

Traffic control measures will be in place to ensure public safety, and signs will be posted to direct people as needed. 

Above: The existing Gaetz Substation




